
Happy Outcome! 

 

Dear Autism Society of Pittsburgh, 

I wish to thank you very much for your time in trying to assist me with the help of my 
sister whom I haven’t seen in ten years. Although you could only do so much, your time 
is very special to me, because you tried very hard to help. I wrote a letter to the White 
House and I believe because of the letter I wrote; someone informed my sister’s 
guardian that she need to permit me to see my sister, Francine. 

After ten painful years without seeing my sister, I finally saw my sister on September 27, 
2016 at a coffee shop in Bakery Square. The name of the coffee shop is “Coffee Tree 
Roasters”. 

While in Coffee Tree Roasters I cried because I was very happy to see my sister. My 
sister’s guardian and her helper and my friend were all at the coffee shop. I took a cake 
and some applesauce to celebrate her birthday. Francine and I along with the others all 
enjoyed ourself. During the celebration, Francine informed me that she cut her arm. She 
has an open sore on her knee, because she fell. My sister was unable to tell me how she 
fell. Most of all, she kept telling me she loves and miss me. I told her that I love and miss 
her dearly. 

Since you did use your time to extremely help me, I would like to send you some 
pictures of my sister and I being reunited after then years. 

Sincerely, 

Geraldine 

 


